
Principal 
 
Kaarin Littleton 
 
Outside School Hours 
Care 
 
4617 8313 
 
P&C Association 
 
Meets at 5.30pm on the 
last Thursday each month 
in the library.  
All parents welcome. 
 
School Motto 
 
“Every child, every day, 
moving forth at              
Toowoomba North” 
 
School Values 

• We are safe 

• We are respectful 

• We are learners 
 
Our Vision 
 
We are strong, smart and 
big in heart. We will learn, 
grow and make a start.    
At Toowoomba North 
State School every student 
shines with the freedom to 
set free the potential that’s 
inside.  
 
Behaviour Focus: 
 
WE are SAFE 
WE are RESPECTFUL 
WE are LEARNERS 
 
 
Contact Details: 
 
10 Taylor Street, 
Toowoomba QLD 4350 
Phone: (07)  4617 8333 
Email: principal 
@toowoombanorthss. 
eq.edu.au 
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Term 1 Week  1                                                                                                               22 January 2024 

 

Welcome back!!! 
 

We are thrilled to have everyone back 

for another school year!!! 

 
JANUARY 2024 

Monday 22 First Day Term 1 2024 

Thursday 25 Special P&C Meeting 
5:30pm in the Library 

Friday 26 Australia Day Public 
Holiday 

 

Special P&C Meeting 
 

Thursday, 25th January 

 

Meeting Agenda - A School Hall 
Discussion. 

 

5:30pm in the Library 

 

All are welcome! 



From the Principal 
 
22 January 2024 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
 
It’s great to be back for another school year! Thank you for your support to have students ready 
for a great start today. 
 
Exciting news! 
Our school will receive a school hall this year! During the break I was informed by the facilities 
team in Central Office that a budget has been allocated for the building of a school hall in 2024 
with the planned completion due for this time in 2025. If you attended our Awards and Concert 
evening last year you will know that we really need this facility. At this time we really need your 
support please. The building and design plans are in the final stages before they are sent to    
contractors. School community feedback is  needed and at very short notice. This coming     
Thursday, 25th January at 5.30 pm we need as many of our parents/carers, teachers and support 
staff to gather to consider and comment on the proposed plan. Please send someone from your 
family for this important meeting. 
 
Welcome new staff members 
We welcome Miss Scott teaching Year 1 along with Chappy Phil coming into our school each 
Wednesday and Thursday in support of all students. We have a new cleaner also, Mr Dylan   
Cougar. It’s great to have a full team to start the year.  
 
Swimming 
In such hot weather it would be great to be in the pool however we need some time to settle in 
before we can arrange the program. Swimming begins in week 3 and is compulsory for all       
students except where parent/carer withdrawal is requested in writing. Please send me an email 
or note if you wish your child/ren to opt out of swimming. 
 
Classes are draft  
The Department of Education provides 8 days for parents/carers to return their children to 
school. During this time our classes are in draft and are subject to change. Thursday, 1st February 
is the date for class  confirmation. If we have any changes needed for classes, I will be in contact 
with families through a letter sent home with impacted students. Thank you again for supporting 
the return to school process.  
 
 
A great start! 
A lovely event happened today when we were visited by a past  
student who was celebrating 50 years since he started school at 
Toowoomba North. Great to have Mr David Fredericks pop into the 
office today.  
  
 
Certainly, it’s fantastic to be back to another school year.                    
Please let me know if you have any concerns, questions or feedback. My direct email is 
klitt53@eq.edu.au or I can be contacted by phoning the school office on 07 4617 8333. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kaarin Littleton 

 



 

 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB &  

CULTURE CLUB REMINDER 

 

Just a reminder that there will be 

NO  Homework Club or Culture Club 

this week. 

* * * * * 

We will advise when they will         

commence again. 

 

*** Thank you *** 

 

Please take note of the new bell 
times for 2024 

 

8:30am   -  10:45am  Morning session 

10:45am  -  11:15am  First break - Playtime 

11:15am  -  11:30am  First break - Eating time 

11:30am  -  1:05pm   Middle session 

1:05pm   -  1:20pm   Second break - Playtime 

1:20pm   -  1:30pm   Afternoon tea 

1:30pm   -  2:30pm   Afternoon session 

2:30pm   -               End of Day 

 



 

 



 

2024 


